
 

 

 

 

 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office@ebenezergreenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

     LOVE GOD 

     LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

     LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

         March 5, 2023 
 

  Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

  Music Minister: CathyJean Spencer 

  Pianist: Donna Grace 

  Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

  Children’s Director: Bobbie Morgan 

  Senior Adult Director: Vicki Clark and Barbara Freeman 

  Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

   

  Sunday   
Deacon Prayer Time 8:50 AM 
   
Sunday School 9 AM on campus and through     
 Freeconference.com 
 
Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Choir Practice 1:30 

 

Drama Troupe Practice 2:45 

 

No Sunday Evening Services  

 

  Wednesday   

Prayer Meeting on campus and through Freeconference.com 7 PM 

 Ebenezer Happenings      
           

March 5-12 Week of Prayer North American Missions/Annie    
  Armstrong Easter Offering 
 
March 6 No School for Students 
 
March 7 Deacon’s Meeting 6 PM 
 
March 8 Business Meeting 7 PM 
 
  Preschool & Children’s Leaders Meeting 10 AM @  
  Harvest Baptist Association (RCBA) 
 
March 16 Grace Baptist Community Fish Fry $20 5:30 –8 PM 
  must register by March 9 
 
 

 

Monthly Budget              $20,895.00 
Weekly need:                  $4,821.83 
Budget Need YTD          $43,396.47 
Actual Collected YTD     $40,074.39 
BEHIND YTD               -$3,322.08 
Total collected in principal and  
fundraiser YTD              $17,495.55 

From March 7-10 the church office will only be open on 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 11 AM - 2 PM. 
The phone and email will be checked often so feel free to 
leave a message or send an email. Thank you for your      
continued support during this time! 

OCC for March  
All Dressed Up 

T-shirts, Pants and Shorts, Dresses and 
skirts, Hats (any style: winter,  

baseball...) Scarves, gloves, mittens, 
Socks, shoes, flip flops, Bandanas,   

sunglasses, Rain ponchos, Shoelaces, 
Silly dress up:, Animals masks,        

Superhero capes, Princess tiaras 

UNITED Called to be One 



If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

Church Cleaning Schedule  

      March 5          March 12 
   Thom & Debi Wilson    Harvey Major,  
       Valerie Bibee, Norma Bas
     Collect/Dispose of Trash 
 March 5          March 12 
  Janice & David Cohea  Barbara McLean 

Extended Session  
    March 5           March 12 
Thom & Debi Wilson        Pam Orum,  
      Janice Cohea 

Morning Worship 

 

Prelude                                                                 Donna, Jimmy and Gary 

 

Welcome of Guests There Is None like You               08-109 

  

Announcements             Bro. Chad 

                  

Prayer                                                    Deacon of the Week  

 

Children’s Sermon 

 

Scripture of the Month “Come now, let’s settle this,” says the 
 LORD. “Though your sins are like scarlet, I will make them 
 as white as snow. Though they are red like crimson, I will 
 make them as white as wool.” Isaiah 1:18 
 
Corporate Scripture Reading  “My Refuge And Safety”    
            Psalm 91:1-2, 9-10a, 14-16 
 
Hymn   My Lord Is Near Me All the Time                08-87 
 
Special   He Is Jehovah Choir   08-118 
 

Offertory Hymn  Rock of Ages, Cleft for Me  08-463

      
Tithes & Offerings 
 

Offertory Meditation Still      08-459  

             
Sermon         The Call: Invitation by God  
   Genesis 3:9; Luke 14:16–25   
                        Bro. Chad Phelan 
 
Invitation  You Are My Hiding Place (2x)  08-125  
 
Birthdays & Anniversaries 
 
Closing Prayer  
                             
Closing Chorus  Grace to You    91-663 
 

Deacon of the Week:  
 

Gary Suter 

Turkey/Syria Earthquake Response Fund: We already have 
a presence in the area and have access to bring the materials. “We 
are also seeking funds to help provide the shipping of these items  
and purchase items that can be    obtained in the country,” Jones 
said.  To share in giving to this project, you can go 
to www.tndisasterrelief.org/contributions and click on the “Give 
Now” button and then choose “Turkey/Syria Earthquake Response” 
fund. “Please pray for the families affected that they will come to 
know the light in the middle of this dark time,” Jones said. “Pray for 
those serving in the area for safety, health and effectiveness as 
they seek to minister in a difficult situation,” he added.  

OPEN DOOR PREGNANCY CENTER invites you to         
The New is Here  

Live Worship, Fellowship, Meal and Program 

March 6 6-8 PM  
Barn at Fiddle Dee Farms 

Seating is limited, so call today for your seat at the 
table! 615-384-4673 x 105 Penny  

http://www.tndisasterrelief.org/contributions

